
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will host an in-person open house to provide 
information on the proposed improvements to SH-82 in the vicinity of Peggs in the 
northwest portion of Cherokee County, Oklahoma. The meeting will be a come and go format 
with no formal presentation. The open house will be held on Thursday, November 17, 2022 
from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Comments are requested by Thursday, December 1, 2022.

OPEN HOUSE PUBLIC MEETING
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2022
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Purpose
The purpose of the open house is to 
provide information about the proposed 
improvements to SH-82 and obtain 
comments and feedback from the public.

Join
www.odot.org/SH82

SH-82 Roadway Project
Cherokee County
JP 30575(04)

Peggs Public Schools Gymnasium
10821 Hickory Avenue
Peggs, Oklahoma



OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Presorted
First-Class Mail

U.S. Postage Paid

SH-82 ROADWAY PROJECT 
near Peggs, Oklahoma

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) ensures 
that no person or groups of persons shall, on the grounds of race, 
color, sex, religion, national origin, age, disability, retaliation, or 
genetic information, be excluded from participation in, be denied 
the bene�ts of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under 
any and all programs, services, or activities administered by 
ODOT, its recipients, sub-recipients, and contractors. To request 
an accommodation please contact the ADA Coordinator at 
405-521-4140 or the Oklahoma Relay Service at 1-800-722-0353 
no later than 72 hours before any scheduled event. If you have 
any ADA or Title VI questions, email ODOT-ada-titlevi@odot.org.

For more information about the project:
(405) 325-3269

environment@odot.org
http://www.odot.org/publicmeetings


